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Friday, 24th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have had another busy week here in school. The children have been particularly busy with completing their 

portfolio work, which they look forward to sharing with you next week at our Parents’/Carers’ Evenings. I do hope 

that you have all managed to make appointments to see class teachers on one of these two evenings. 

 

Attendance and punctuality have been extremely good so far this term. Thank you for all of your efforts with this. 

 

Casting and rehearsals are already underway for our Christmas productions! Just a reminder that our children will 

be performing on the following dates: 

 

EYFS Nativity – Tuesday 12th December at 10am 

Y5/6 Christmas Play – Tuesday 12th December at 6.30pm 

Y1/2 Nativity – Wednesday 13th December at 10am 

Y3/4 Christmas Carols – Wednesday 13th December at 6.30pm 

 

Tickets (two per family) will be sent nearer the time. There will be no charge for these. 

 

I am delighted to inform you that our school has been invited to become a Music Mark School. This is to 

acknowledge and celebrate the value that we place on music at Swinemoor. Congratulations to all of our young 

musicians! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


